
 
Lil’ Bears Preschool Newsletter – 2019 

 
Dear Parents,  

December is here! Time is flying by so quickly. We have many special events planned for the                                 

children during this most wonderful time of the year. During the first week of December, the                               

children will learn all about things that move (vehicles). We will also talk about the winter                               

holidays and traditions during the two weeks before winter break. We will read many books                             

about the vehicles and the holidays.  These books may include: 

 

I’m Your Bus ​by Marilyn Singer 

Dig, Dig, Digging ​by Margaret Mayo 

Hot Rod Hamster​ by Cynthia Lord 

Freight Train​ by Donald Crews 

My First Kwanzaa ​by Karen Katz 

How Do Dinosaurs Say Happy Chanukah​ by Jane Yolen 

How Do Dinosaurs Say Merry Christmas ​by Jane Yolen 

The Polar Express​ by Chris Van Allsburg 

 

Sensory Storytime ​will be held during class time on Thursday, December 5th for the AM                             

preschoolers and Friday, December 6th  for the PM preschoolers. 

 

Holiday Shop 

The PTA Holiday Shop will be open from 5:00-7:00 on ​Friday, December 6​th at Royal View                               

Elementary. The children will be able to purchase small gifts for everyone on their shopping                             

list.   

 

Green Day at the ​preschool will be held on ​Friday, December 13th. Have your child wear                               

green clothing and bring a special green item in for sharing (show-n-tell). 

 

Royal View Pajama Day 

Pajama Day ​will be held at Royal View on ​Tuesday, December 17th. Preschoolers are invited                             

to wear their pajamas to school.  No slippers, please. 

 

Winter Party 

Our parties will be held on ​Friday, December 20th, ​which is our last day before winter break.                                 

Parties will begin at 10:30 for the AM class and 2:00 for the PM class. All parents are invited                                     

to attend. Due to space limitations, please make child care arrangements for siblings. Please                           

wear red/green as it will also be Royal View’s Red/Green Spirit Day. 

 

Winter Break will begin for North Royalton City Schools on Monday, December 23rd. Preschool                           

will resume on Tuesday, January 7th.  


